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W/C Monday 4th November 2024 
 
Flu Vaccinations 
Reminder: Vaccination UK will be attending the school on Monday 4th November to administer the flu 
vaccine to all consented pupils. Thank you. 

Scholastic Book Fair 5th – 11th November: 
Reminder: The closing date for any book fair competition entries is Monday 4th November. We will then look 
forward to welcoming you to the fair in the school hall from the 5th to the 11th November 3:35pm – 4:30pm. 
Please remember that this is a cashless fair but a card machine will be available to use. Thank you. 

Y2 Scooter Training 
Reminder: This training will take place on Wednesday 6th November. Please could all payment 
contributions be paid via SchoolMoney no later than Friday 1st November. Thank you. 

Y4 Pedestrian Skills Training 
Please could all payment contributions be paid via SchoolMoney no later than Friday 8 th November. Thank 
you. 

Y6 Bikeability Training  
Please could all payment contributions be paid via SchoolMoney no later than Friday 1st November. You 
will be notified of your child’s session dates via email. Thank you. 

Children in Need – Friday 15th November 
A little ‘heads-up’ for the second week back after the half term. 
We will be having a non-uniform day on the 15th November in aid of Children in Need. Collection buckets 
will be placed on the school hall for donations. The children will be advised about this nearer the time.  

Clubs 
Confirmation of your child’s enrolment into our extra-curricular clubs will be sent out today. Please note that 
clubs will commence the week of the 11th November. Some clubs have more than one group and therefore 
your child’s commencement date might be later in the year. Therefore, please check the specific dates on 
your email carefully to avoid any confusion. Thank you. 

 
Bag2School 
You should now be in receipt of the charity bag sent home with your child. We would be most grateful if you 
would consider filling this with unwanted items over the half term and return the bag to the school on the 
morning of Wednesday 6th November, before 9:30am. Unfortunately, we are unable to accept any bags 
prior to this date due to storage restrictions. Thank you for your support and understanding. 
 

 



 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

ASDA Cash Pot for Schools 
Please remember, if you shop at ASDA, sign up for this donation scheme. We currently have over £200 
raised and have until 30th November to build up our cash pot even further! 
 
New Menus 
Please be advised that the new menus for school meals which takes us from November through to March 
are now available for you to view on the school website (under the Parents tab) or using the link below. 
Please remember to register your child’s lunch choices via SchoolMoney prior to Monday 4th November. 
Thank you. 
 
 

 
Please remember to register your child’s lunch choice for the forthcoming week (including packed 

lunch). Hot school meal offerings can be found at the following link: 
 

School lunches | Walkington Primary School 

https://walkingtonschool.org/school-meals/

